
 

 

 

Sport clubs Summer 2 

 
The following sports clubs will be running after half term. Letters have 

been sent home. If you would like to book a place, please pay on 

School Spider and return the permission slip.  

 

Mondays 3.15 – 4.15pm CLASS 3 & 4: Cricket & Rounders  

Thursdays 3.15 – 4.15pm CLASS 1 & 2: Cricket 

 
 

Guitars and Keyboards 

 
Well done to all our super guitar players who have done their 
assessments this week. Taster sessions are available after half term for 
children who would like to try the small group Keyboard or Guitar 
tuition – letters have been sent out via School Spider. (Keyboard Year 
3 and above, Guitars Year 2 and above).  

 
Performance 

All of the keyboard and guitar players will be performing for families, 
in the school Hall, on Wednesday 9th July at 2.15pm. Please save the 
date in your diaries – there is no need to book.  

 
Friezland Church: 175th Anniversary 

    
 

To celebrate the 175th Anniversary of Friezland Church, our pupils have 

produced a beautiful montage of artwork that you can see on display 

in the Church, including at the open day this Sunday. Our pupils 

learned some historical facts about Friezland, reflected on their own 

memories of being part of the parish and studied images of the church 

itself. Their artwork includes colourwash and silhouette pictures, 

structures made with natural resources, key words and some poetry. 

Thank you to Mrs Power for inspiring our work and we hope our 

families enjoy visiting the church to take a look!   

 

Reminder 
Father’s Day Breakfasts: 19th & 20th June. Book on School Spider 
SPAG workshop for Parents: Year 2-5. Friday 6th June 9-10am. To 
confirm attendance fill in this form 

 

 

 

Sports day 

 
 

Thank you to all the families who supported our Sports Day last week. 
We were blessed with glorious sunshine and the children all had a go 
at plenty of races and our special water relay at the end! It was lovely 
to see the children from all year groups working together in teams, 
and our Year 6 Buddies helped to make sure everything ran smoothly 
- the races were reset like a slick operation! We hope you enjoyed the 
event.  

 
Friends of Friezland raised £135 at the ice cream/ice lolly stall at the 
end of the day! Thank you for supporting our fundraising! 

 

Team non-uniform Day 
Friday 6th June will be a non-uniform day for the BLUE team.  

 
Save the Date: Friezland Summer Friday!  

The Friends of Friezland team are now busy preparing our summer 
‘fair’ event which will take place after school, on the playground, on 
Friday 4th July. After last year’s success, we will be running a colour 
raffle. In preparation, on Thursday 12th June, we would be grateful if 
you could donate an item in the colour of your child’s team, and in 
exchange they can wear an item of clothing in their team colour with 
their uniform on that day. Thank you!    

 

Dates for the Diary 

June 

3rd Class Photographs 

6th Team Non Uniform day BLUE 

6th SPaG Workshop for families 9-10am 

12th Colour raffle donations – wear an item of team colour! 

13th June: INSET day – school closed to pupils 

16th Class 1 & 2 trip to Smithills Farm 

19th Dad’s Breakfast 1 9-10am 

20th Dad’s Breakfast 2 9-10am 

23-25th Year 6 Residential at Robinwood  

July 

4th Friezland Summer Friday 3.15 – 5.00pm 

9th Keyboards & Guitars Performance 2.15 – 3.15pm 

15th KS2 Bugsy Malone Show 2pm 

16th KS2 Bugsy Malone Show 2pm & 6pm 

21st Leavers Celebration at Friezland Church 9.30am 

22nd Last Day of Term.  

September 

Tuesday 2nd First Day of Term 

 23rd May 2025 

https://forms.gle/ytp1BPMpbBwS1PfY6

